
 

 

  

 

May 2, 2024 

 

 

 Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction 

 Attn: Customer Services Team 

 125 S. Webster St. 

 PO Box 7841  

 Madison, WI 54707 

 

  

RE: 2023-2024 WISEstaff Correction 

 

 

 This data errata letter is to correct the following positions and assignments for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 

 CESA 7 incorrectly reported position 64 and assignment 0022 for numerous staff. The correct reporting should have 

 been position 99 and assignment 1299.  

 

 If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at 920-617-5635. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Israel Prenger, SHRM-CP 

Human Resources Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


